




























































May 12, 2023 

Greetings all! 

I believe there might be some confusion about a recent visit to the Village from some Consumer 
Energy folks. 

Those folks are part of the engineering department who were gathering information about the 
pole(s) and lights(s) in question. As suggested at a recent Village Council meeting, the engineers 
will be providing the Street Light group at Consumer's Energy with information about possible 
pole removal and removal of the lights. It appears the suggestion is as expected: Removal of 
pole and light at Michigan and removal of light only at Philip. 

Their appearance was a result of a phone call I made on April 25 for a cost estimate. The process 
1s: 
Notification created (for a cost estimate) 
Engineering 
Estimated billing and contract sent to Village 
Approval of billing and contract (Village Council) 
Payment and signed contract returned to Consumers 
Release for scheduling 

Once the estimate and contract arrive, I will request this be on the Village Council agenda again. 

Thanks for your patience! 

VC 05/23/2023

M. Bacon
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